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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: July 13, 2022 

TO: Mark Higginson 
City of Puyallup 

FROM: Daryl Schneider, PE 
Zac Garrard, EIT 

SUBJECT: SHBTC - Parking Expansion Storm Design 

CC: Dave Vranizan 
Darren Sandeno 

PROJECT NUMBER: 217-7312-004 

PROJECT NAME: SHBTC Parking Expansion 

This memorandum acknowledges that the City of Puyallup has adopted the 2019 Ecology Stormwater 
Management Manual for Western Washington (SWMMWW) as of July 1, 2022. As such, all projects must 
incorporate provisions of the adopted manual in project designs.  

The stormwater management design for the South Hill Business & Technology Center Parking Expansion Project 
has been designed to meet the standards and provisions included in Ecology’s 2019 SWMMWW including, but not 
limited to elements regarding requirement thresholds, flow control and runoff treatment requirements, and 
wetland protection. Details of the design are outlined further in the South Hill Business & Technology Center 
Parking Expansion Project Stormwater Management Report.  

We hope you find this memorandum sufficient for your immediate needs. Please contact us for any additional 
information.  

 

 

Design prepared by Zac Garrard, EIT 

 

 

 

Design reviewed and approved by Daryl Schneider, PE  


